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March 27th – March 31st        
 

Mon., March 27th  • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
 

Tues., March 28th    • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• Photography Flewwelling: Club & Team Yearbook Photographs  
• Boys Middle School Volleyball Game vs. Bayside @ PES  
• VIRTUAL PROGRAM INFORMATION MEETING FOR FRENCH SECOND LANGUAGE PROGRAMS 
 

Wed., March 29th   
   

• Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• Girls Middle School Volleyball Practice @ UNBSJ 
 

Thurs., March 30th       • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• Culture Club for Grades 5-8 
• KOTG Bus Field Trip to the Millidgeville Shannex - K-Jeffrey Homeroom 
• Boys Middle School Volleyball Practice @ UNBSJ 
• Girls Middle School Volleyball Game vs. Bayside Middle School @ Bayside Middle School  
• PowerPlay for Success Expo: Grade 6 VanBuskirk 
 

Fri., March 31st  • Grades 6-8 Activity Period 
• CELEBRATE Assemblies: Grades K-5 & Grades 6-8  
 

 
 

Good afternoon Panther families! This is Greg Norton writing from PES, with a few updates regarding upcoming 
events at Princess Elizabeth School for Monday, March 27th – Friday, March 31st. 

 

The immunization clinic for grade 7 students to receive their 2nd HPV vaccine is scheduled for April 28th. 

Public Health will use the consent forms returned to the school at the beginning of the school year. 

If your student missed the fall clinic, they could receive immunizations at this clinic with parent consent. 

Please remind your student to eat a good breakfast & wear a short sleeve shirt on the day of the clinic. 

If you have any questions, contact Cailin Jackson, RN @ 506-647-2617 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Fees: A reminder to please be sure to pay your 
student fees, locker rental fee, purchase hot lunch, 
support our Cheerleading Fundraiser and more all through 
School Cash Online:  SchoolCashOnline.com: Welcome 

 
 

Shout Outs & Recognition 

 

Thank you to our PALS at the City of Saint John & Mayor Donna Reardon for their generous donation of personal 

hygiene items, school supplies, and snacks. Our school community is grateful for this help, that serves to support our 

students and families throughout the school year!  

 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/
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For a complete list of activities and future events, please refer to the PES webpage ASD-S | Anglophone 
South School (nbed.nb.ca) or follow us on Twitter Princess Elizabeth School (@PESpanther) / Twitter. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the school at 658-5356. Your 
feedback is always welcome on how to make PES a better place to learn and visit.  

ON THE HORIZON  
 

• KOTG Bus Field Trip – 7FI-Blanchard – April 6th  
• KOTG Bus Field Trip – 4/5-McDougall – April 6th  
• Report Card #2 Issued – Grades K-8 – April 6th  
• Good Friday – Statutory Holiday – No Classes – April 7th  
• Easter Monday – Statutory Holiday – No Classes – April 10th  
 

 

VIRTUAL PROGRAM INFORMATION MEETING FOR FRENCH SECOND LANGUAGE 
PROGRAMS 

Dear Kindergarten and Grade 5 Families, 

An information session regarding program selection for September 2023, will be held 
virtually via TEAMS for the Saint John Education Centre (greater Saint John area 
schools) on Tuesday, March 28, 2023 at 7:00pm. Sessions typically last no more than 
one hour.   

Information will be provided on language program options for Grades 1 and 6 students 
for the 2023-2024 school year. These options are:  the English Prime Program, the 
Early French Immersion Program (Grade 1 entry) and the Late French Immersion 
Program (Grade 6 entry).  

Parents/guardians are invited to join the virtual meeting using the link below at 
7:00pm on March 28, 2023.  If you have any questions, please contact your child’s 
school. Please note, you may be prompted to download the free app to access the 
meeting. A copy of the presentation will be available on the ASD-S website. 

 

 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/2041/Pages/default.aspx
https://twitter.com/PESpanther?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FhVRSG_ViEtN1CqHXtS7asw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRl9FVrP4RTAmh0dHBzOi8vY2FuMDEuc2FmZWxpbmtzLnByb3RlY3Rpb24ub3V0bG9vay5jb20vP3VybD1odHRwJTNBJTJGJTJGdHJhY2suc3BlLnNjaG9vbG1lc3Nlbmdlci5jb20lMkZmJTJGYSUyRk02VW5pSDgxLVJvOVNxNjkwSV9BUEF-fiUyRkFBQUFBUUF-~&data=05%7C01%7Cgreg.norton%40nbed.nb.ca%7Ce0bd03ea188a4805f59d08db26275beb%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638145722701963637%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4HHXchlNmPeEYpIKZmNP1NEyj1Gogg%2FC%2FItdZXBAaTc%3D&reserved=0

